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Original Soupman Lobster Bisque Recalled  

for Undeclared Allergens 
 
(JUNEAU, AK) – The Original Soupman Company has issued a recall for 
specific lots of its Lobster Bisque because some cartons do not declare the 
presence of shrimp, perch, or tilapia and known allergens, in the ingredients 
statement. People who have an allergy or have a severe sensitivity to 
crustacean shellfish or other seafood run the risk of a serious or life-
threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 
The affected product can be identified by the lot numbers stamped on the top 
of the 17 oz. Tetra Pak carton. 
 
Product Size Lot Numbers 

Original Soupman Lobster Bisque 17 oz. 

0822435801 
0709435802 
0821435801 
0523435801 
0709435803 
0314435801 
0411435801 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 
 
Consumers with questions about the recall should contact the company at 
646-722-6673, Monday-Friday, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. EST. 
 
For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm416177.htm  
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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